
 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 17.06.2020   

   
Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Star learners (15/6/2020) 

Oaks – Jack 

Chestnuts –  Jasmine 

Sycamores – Alicia 

Redwoods – Albert 

RAK– Lily S 

  

You will have seen the recent letter from Nicky Dunford, our CEO, regarding the change to the 

school offer for the remainder of the term. 

We are really keen to ensure that all of our pupils have had the opportunity to interact with 

their teachers before the end of term however, the decision to take up this offer is yours. 
 

The proposal for Bearnes: 

During the week beginning 6th July we will have Year 1, 3, 6 and the key group in 

school. 

During the week beginning 13th July we will have Year 2, 4, 5 and the key group in 

school. 

If your child will be returning to school it is crucial that they are booked in by 

Tuesday 23rd June so that we can ensure we can plan for this change. We will be 

unable to accept changes after this date. 
 

Please remember that the key group places will be for those with a social worker, an EHCP or 

whose parents work is critical to the COVID response only. We will do our absolute best to 

support you so please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries. 
 

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE ON FRIDAY 17th JULY 2020 


